
Ukraine is under attack by Russian forces trying to take away their 

freedom.  This unprovoked attack has caused a humanitarian crisis that 

will only get worse as the war continues.  It has recently been reported 

that over 1,000,000 Ukrainians have fled the country so far and millions 

more are expected to follow.  These refugees flee only with what they 

can carry and the clothes on their backs.  This number does not include 

the millions of people who have been displaced from their homes but 

remain in Ukraine.  

Holy Family Ukrainian Catholic Church is accepting monetary 

donations, which are being sent directly to Ukraine to support the 

refugees and the Ukrainian soldiers bravely fighting for Ukraine’s 

freedom.  

100% of all donations are being sent directly to Ukraine.  

Monetary donations will be used to provide assistance to the refugees 

and soldiers of the Ukrainian Army to purchase necessary and essential 

provisions.  

Donations can be made on the church’s website: holyfamilyucc.com or 

by sending a check to the church at 225 N.4
th

 Street, Lindenhurst, NY 

11757. Please make the check payable to “Holy Family Church” and 

please write “Support for Ukraine” on the memo line. 

Thank you for any assistance you may be able to provide to help the 

people of Ukraine. 

http://holyfamilyucc.com/

